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Senators,

As a native Oregonian of 55 years, I want to let you know I am adamantly apposed to SB1530. As a blue collar
worker, I am sad to see such a bill that would destroy rural Oregon as we know it today. As a citizen of Yamhill
county for all of my life, might I recommend cleaning up the more populated counties of multnomah  and Lane
counties prior to attempting to direct us on how we conduct our lives.

Please listen to the rural counties and stand against this and all Cap and Trade bills.

Thank you for your time,

Kevin Marugg
1908 N Main St
Newberg, Ore. 97132

Sent from my iPad
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